
     

 Construction Update 

 Project: Mission Avenue G&O 

  
   

6.18.2020 

 

Traffic impacts: 

 During the next two weeks of construction, starting on 6/15 through approximately 6/26, 

Mission will be closed to all through traffic for approximately two weeks for the milling and 

paving operations. Florida will be the designated delivery route. If you have any scheduled 

deliveries, please contact me at the number below. 

Steven Maier 

Inland Asphalt 

509-979-7666 

 


